Agricultural Society set for fall fair

By KAY WILSON Herald Special Mr. and Mrs. Herb Dolson entertained 40 or more directors of the Esquesing Agricultural Society Thursday night. A lovely summer evening added to an outdoor buffet and everyone enjoyed the spacious lawns surrounding the old Dolson farm home.

Herb and Elsie have sold their farm and will be moving to their new home east of Caledon. Herb is immediate past president of the Georgetown Fall Fair Board

Ismey Bird extended thanks on behalf of everyone present for a lovely evening.

A general meeting followed presided over by president Joyce Gosling, with Denny Charles and Charlotte Ironside, secretary and treasurer respectfully. All reports show everything is shaping up for the Fair which is Oct. 2 and 3. Several new features have been added, including a chocolate cake, sponsored by Neil-

In the livestock division, directors are hoping to have a goat competition along with the other livestock classes. So mark the Georgetown Fair on

your calendar. Several local boys attended the National Jamboree for Boy's Scouts when they flew from Toronto International Airport on June 29 for 10 days. They arrived in Calgary, where they were bused to Camp Konaskis which is half way between Calgary and

Banff.

Some of the highlights were the Calgary Stampede, climbing a mountain, touring Banff, and of course their plane trip. John Blackwell, Scout leader from Norval, was accompanied by 10 boy scouts, Robert Van Zuben, Rick McGregor, Jeff Sholdice, Richard Lawson, Gary Rice, James Rice,

Robbie Lamoureux, Dean Ort-

olan, Doug Taylor and Joel Keith Garbutt of Norval RR 2 went with the Huttonville Scouts along with Stewart Watson, Eric Cameron, Doug Brownridge, Mike Payne and Tim Storey. All the boys reported it was a never-to-be-

forgotten trip. Several Norvai people atten-ded the Hornby Garden Party and reported a good program up to intermission when the rain came, calling off the remainder of the events.

BA makes home in Silver Creek

Class of '81

Mary Lou Olah, a Newton, Massachusetts, native and currently a resident of Silver Creek northwest of Georgetown, recently graduated from Guelph University with a Bachelor of Arts in sociology and anthropology.

Mrs. Otah plans to seek her honors certificate and then her masters degree, specializing in rural sociology.

She lives on a farm with her husband, George, and three daughters, Margaret, Jennifer and Elizabeth.





Cadet Julie Saunders (right) from 758 Air Cadet Squadron in Georgetown is given briefing on arrival day at Trenton Air Cadet Camp by Officer Cadet Nea Crisson. Julie, a Flamingo Court resident, is at Trenton for a two-week Basic Course, in which she will participate in team sports, sailing, gliding and guided tours, while sharpening her drill manouvers as well. (Trenton ACC photo)

Games galore for Legionnaires' families

Lots of fun at annual Branch picnic

LEGION LINES

By TOM ELLIOT Herald Special R. Wiggins and S. Gisby are

in Georgetown Hospital, also Marg Hunter of the L.A. Harry Arbie will be entertaining in the Lounge Saturday night, Car Club winners are G. Hall, Bob Marchand, R. De-Roo, Ken Warman, Roy Bradley and Elaine Jewell.

The picnic was excellent thanks to Jimmy Hayes and

Mr. Young of Hillsburgh

gave an interesting sermon

for the Church congregation

Sunday. Lillian Shortill play-

Ballinafad

ed the organ.

everyone who helped to make

ing this Sunday. There will

be no church services Aug. 2,

the civic holiday weekend.

For the remainder of August,

Rev. Walter Belrie of

Georgetown will be the guest

what is entailed under the

Experience '81 program.

Brenda is familiar with the

system from previous work

as a leader in training under

the town's recreation and

Under the Experience pro-

parks department.

By Tom Elliott

and their purents.

Some of the winners were M.

Charlie Stansel of Cornwall

Sorry to hear that Frank

Smith is a patient in the

Georgetown District Hos-

Joyce Clark is recovering

at her home after her recent

operation at the Brampton

was a recent visitor with Mr.

and Mrs. Bud Snow.

Visiting ministers and Alan McLean second. Girls over 10, 3 legged Gillian, Johnston and Edna Rippon 1st and Ann Curry and Visitors over the weekend Michelle Green 2nd. Boys 2 with Mr. and Mrs. Bruno legged over 10 were Paul Clark Knoepfil were Mr. and Mrs. and John Williams and David Bill Kelly and son from Farrow and Rodger Moore. Bramalea, Mr. and Mrs. Ray Girls caterpillar race - Joanne Clark and Pat Edmondson and West and children from Grand Valley and Nellie the boys were Billy McCutchen Carnelos from Mississauga. and Carl Elliott. The balloon Many from the community race girls - Josnne Clarke and

were saddened to hear of the Wendy Snowden. death Saturday of George Boys were Mike Bryant and Johnson. He passed away after much suffering due to s. serious illness. Sympathy is extended to his many relations and friends.

Billy McCutchen. The shoe scramble was Ann Curry. Girls sack race, Pat Edmondson and Joanne Clark. Boys

Greene - girls 6-7, C. Elliott

and D. Crawford tied for boys

6-7 yrs, girls 8-9 T. Ball and A.

Creary, 8-9 boys Billy McCrith-

eon and Mike Bryant, 10-11

girls Candy Rahn and Lorrie

Whyte, 10-11 boys Cam Mac

Lean and Chris Bryant, 12-13

girls Gillian Johnston and Ann

Curray, 12-13 boys Scott Mc-

by Mike Bryant. The 3 legged

race girls under 10 yr. Joanne

Clark and Pat Edmondson

were first and Lorraine Monk

and Erica Green were 2nd.

Boys 3 legged under 10 were

Mike Bryant and Doug Craw-

ford first and Billy McCutchen

The mystery man was won

Lean and John Williams.

BOOKS WILL BE CLOSED SAT., JULY 25

sack race John Williams and

Sack race over 10 girls

Gillian Johnston and Ann

Curry. The ski race was won

by Rodger Moore, John Will-

Second was Cameron Mc-

Lean, Gillian Johnston and

Scott McLean, Egg throwing -Mike Bryant, Chris Bryant,

first and second was David

Farrow and Bill Kirk. The

adult egg throwing was won by

Dong and Cindy Crawford.

iams and Dave Farrow.

Rodger Moore.

MON., AUGUST 3 (inclusive)

105 Main Street South 877-8861

Mr. Young will be preach-Library's Experience workers helping out young readers

An experience '81 grant is keeping three high school students employed at the Halton Hills Public Library's Georgetown branch, apparently much to the delight of

younger readers. Brenda Archer, Kathleen Torswick and Geoff Cannon have been doing a variety of odd jobs at the Georgetown library since mid-June and will continue working for the duration of the Experience '81 project, which ends just before Labor Day.

It's a particularly busy time for the children's library, the Georgetown branch's Pamalea Payne said, and in fact, books for kids seem to be circulating faster than those for adults.

"The younger children relate to (the students) very well," Mrs. Payne noted. Often, Pamela, Geoff or Kathleen help the library

Some folks collect anything!

organize for the youngster's Reading Club.

Most of the students' time is spent re-filing books, repairing bindings and general clerical work such as reorganizing filing cards and typ-

And all three Experience '81 employees at the library have some experience working between rows of books.

Gooff and Kathleen work as part-time pages at the lib-rary doing similar work to

Cameras ready?

The Credit Valley Conservation Authority wraps up its first three-session nature photography course tonight (Wednesday) with a session on birdwatching as it applies to shutterbugs. The \$3 parking fee at Terra Cotta park covers admission to the 6:45 p.m. session, open to all. This Saturday from 10 a.m. to noon, course instructor Garth Gourlay will conduct a photographer's nature walk through the park with on-the-spot instruction for novice cameramen. Call the Authority at 451-1615 for more information on this week's activities and about the forthcoming novice photographer's courses, which start Aug. 5.

Halton Hills children's librarian Judi Starkay has been compiling a group of "welrd collections" over the past few weeks ready for display July 25. Visitors to the Georgetown library's temporary quarters in Guelphview Square can see what kinds of collections have been started by local youngsters with unusual interests. From 10 a.m. to 4 p.m., the collections - old comic books, owl knick-knacks, piggy banks, you name it - will be on display.

gram, the province's minist-An octopus is timid. In ry of culture and recreation stead of attacking enemies, pays 75 per cent of the workers' wages.

escape.

it usually tries to hide or **NOW OPEN!**

Hospital.

Pinecraft a complete line of solid Canadian made pine furniture.

Leathertown Village Acton

853-0991

EXCEPTIONAL QUALITY AFFORDABLE PRICES Canadiana Oak Furniture, Leather Uphoistered

Furniture, Oak and Leather Inlay, Optional Woods Include Cherry, Walnut, Maple and Pine.

ALL WINTER COATS

LADIES' SPRING & SUMMER SHOES 50% OFF 50% OFF



49 Eastern Ave., Acton, Ontario (519) 853-1031



456-0304

YISA

